
Important information regarding PED and PDCOV for Ontario's swine industry. 

Don't let outbreaks turn into a potential epidemic.

Active cases of PDCOV and PED have risen sharply in Ontario. All producers and

their business partners visiting the farm are strongly encouraged to increase

biosecurity vigilance, particularly as we approach planting season where risk of

transmission through manure movement is increased.

Report all potential cases to your veterinarian as soon as possible. Additional

information is linked below.

Disease update for producers

Disease update for transporters

Case counts can be viewed on the PED/PDCOV Tracking Map and on

SHARC.

https://www.swinehealthontario.ca/Portals/15/2024%20Apr%20Producer%20Disease%20Update.pdf
https://www.swinehealthontario.ca/Portals/15/2024%20Apr%20Transporter%20Disease%20Update.pdf
https://www.swinehealthontario.ca/Disease-Information/PED-PDCoV-Tracking-Map
https://swinehealtharc.ca/

